
Lady Captain’s Notices for 28th November 2023 
 
Well, it didn’t rain today, the rain gods took the hint and went elsewhere!! It was very cold, 
not something we have got used to yet, but plenty of time to experience more cold days. 
Only 16 ladies braved the weather, for a singles match play competition. 
 

Captain’s Team (Ginny)   Vice Captain’s team (Sue) 
3 wins     3 wins 

2 matches halved 
 

So it was DRAW- well done to all who played 
 
Notices 
 
A very happy special birthday to Jane Howe, thank you for the drinks. 
 
Friday 1st December  
The men are hosting the Society of Herts Golf Captains on this Friday morning. Just to let you 
know that some of the men will be using the Ladies Changing room.  As such, it would be 
best to avoid using our changing room if you are up at the club on Friday morning. 
 
Remmington Plate Thursday 14th December 
A Delaney Texas Scramble, first tee at 9.00am. Two more ladies are needed, please speak to 
Sue Cooper ASAP. 
 
Next Week – Sadie Facer 
If you are playing, you should have signed up by now. For those who are not playing here is 
the afternoon timetable: 
 
  Welcome drinks  2:30pm  
  Entertainment  2:45pm 
  Meal served from  3:30pm 
 
As the entertainment is before the meal, we would appreciate you arriving promptly for the 
welcome drinks as we need to be seated before it starts. 
 
Well, my acting Captaincy has come to an end, and contrary to my prediction a year ago, we 
were able to play every Tuesday – some of those days were not pleasant playing conditions!!! 
I am passing the baton onto Felicity, so good luck and hope we do get our golf on your 
Tuesdays. 
 
Ginny – Acting Lady Captain for November 


